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Dear Chair,

Uzbekistan thanks the Delegation of Pakistan for submitting the National Report.

We note with satisfaction that Pakistan has made progress in ensuring human rights, including in the fields of combating violence against women, protecting rights of children, guaranteeing freedom of speech and ensuring right to education, health and labor. 
We also commend Pakistan’s constructive dialogues with UN treaty bodies and pleased to emphasize that country's UPR report has been prepared with the active input of national human rights institutions, civil society organizations and other stakeholders.

Uzbekistan recommends the following to Pakistan:

1) Continue efforts on implementing the right to free and compulsory education for all children.
2) Take further measures to strengthen health systems by ensuring effective implementation of National plans.
We wish Pakistan all success.

Thank you for your attention.
